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APPLICATION PROCESS
Students selected for this scholarship program
will participate in a dedicated 90 minute weekly
session as part of a group of 8-10 students from
years 4-6.  Sessions will run after lunch and will
be held in the cottage, where musical equipment
will be permanently set up.

This program will be led by Steve Skilbeck and
Mark Muldoon, both accomplished musicians. 
This program will revolve around the formation of
a school band.  Students will build on their
musical skills and apply those skills as part of the
band.  Once ready, the band will play at
assemblies and other events.  The band will be a
feature act at the 2024 school concert.

Required musical equipment will be provided by
the school, but those that would like to bring their
own instruments are welcome to do so.

For this scholarship program, we’re looking for
students with a passion for music who would like
to be part of a band.  Participation will require a
commitment to practising out of school.  

Students currently in grades 3, 4 and 5 are now
invited to apply for a spot in the 2024 Music
Scholarship Program.  Students from both
campuses are invited to apply.  The closing date
for applications is Friday December 1st.  To
apply, students need to write a letter explaining
why they would like to be participate and why
they should be selected. Whilst students can
apply for more than 1 scholarship program, they
can only be selected for 1.  

Students are also invited to include extra
documents that demonstrate their interest and
capabilities in music.

Please submit applications to the office staff. 
We do expect each of the scholarship programs
will be over-subscribed, so it’s likely we’ll
organise an interview with each application to
ensure the best candidates are chosen.  

Made possible by the Coxall Family
Scholarship Fund


